
Le Phare Family Survey Findings - September 2021

School Council received 49 responses to our survey
(of ~350 students, that’s great, given that many families have more than one kid!)

51% are excited to return to school in person!
Another 41% are optimistic but cautious. Only 6 % felt uneasy/nervous.

The majority felt involvement with the Le Phare community was lacking.
Council will try, although we’re still in a pandemic phase. We will count on you!

Almost 80% would like to attend in-person events to get involved in the community.
More than 50% are willing to answer surveys/forms.

You can Email us to sign-up for our “Friends of Council” email list to receive surveys.

Most families have a great experience at Le Phare!
We see excellence in proximity/transportation

and equity and inclusion.
Classroom learning and support for families

are also both good.

The greatest areas for improvement are communication
and the schoolyard.

Some improvement would also be helpful
in French immersion.

Thank you Le Phare, because you’re open to many fundraising ideas. And yes we miss school lunches too!

Your highest priorities for Council spending are: literacy, math/STEM, French and outdoor play.

Barriers to joining Council are for sure a lack of time or energy (80%). We hear that.
Many families (57%) would like to vote or provide feedback, which is wonderful.

Input is even easier this year through our new flexible approach to Council Membership.
Email us to learn more. And anyone can attend a meeting at any time, no pressure.

It’s clear that we should all hope for the return of our annual family picnic!

Thanks for your participation. Stay tuned for another survey later this year...
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